BPA Meeting Minutes 4/10/24
· Thank you to everyone that helped pass out cookies, donated candy, helped with the egg hunt and helped in the classrooms for our Spring Egg Hunt.  
· Spring Book Fair will be May 8, 9, and 10.  Set-up will be May 3rd in the morning (at 8:30).  If you can help, please let us know! We did have sign-ups at the meeting, but not the schedule of when each class would be going to the book fair.  Please message us if you can help any day, we just ask that you sign up for either a morning or afternoon full shift and if you do help during your child’s class, that you do not shop with only your child.
· The BPA gives out two $1000 scholarships to graduating seniors.  If you know any seniors, please encourage them to fill out a form and turn it in by April 19th.  We will be awarding them at their ceremony on May 1.
· The fourth-grade farewell is planned for 5/24.  
· End of Year party is scheduled for 5/30.  Volunteers will need to be at the school from 10-2:30. If you are interested, please reach out to your grade chair.
· We have booked Jungle Terry; he gave us a great deal for 3 shows.
· There will also be a movie in the auditorium for a ‘cool down’ period, outdoor field games and music while the kids are outside.
· We will be purchasing Ice Cream sandwiches ($1.50/sandwich) again from Dairy Queen as the treat.   We will also purchase and give out sandwiches for the Middle and High School on a different day. 
· Our Treasurers Report:  We are at $23,346.  We still need to pay out the scholarships, fourth grade farewell, and end of year party.  We also were asked to pay for next school year’s Warrior Folders and are waiting for any last-minute field trip requests.  We have 2 elementary grades that have not asked for field trip money yet.  
· We had nominations for BPA President, as Kelly will be stepping down at the end of this school year.  If you know of anyone that you think would be an awesome president, please message us your suggestion.  We will then ask if the person accepts the nomination and will be holding a vote at our next meeting.
· We discussed ways to improve our policy for getting parent volunteers for next year, as well as more fundraising ideas for the next school year.  Over the summer, the board will meet and revise any policies in our by-laws to improve our organization.  The board also discussed plans to meet with principals once the new President in in office to try and plan out fundraisers/concerns for next school year.
· Our next meeting will be 5/8/24 at 6.


